
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From: Toni Newman
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Objection to application for premises licence - The University of Chicago Booth School of Business
Date: 26 November 2022 11:24:30

Dear all

I wish to make an objection to the application below:

Application for a premises licence

Notice is hereby given that: The University of Chicago Booth School of

Business

Has applied to the City of London on:8 November 22 

In respect of: The University of Chicago Booth School of

Business

Premises Address: One Bartholomew Close, Bart's Square EC1A 7BL

Grounds for objection:
I am a resident of the Levett Building (my address is  Levett Building, Barts Square,
Little Britain, EC1A 7BR). Therefore I am a neighbour to the address cited in the premises
licence application. I believe a late night licence would be disastrous in the middle of a
residential area where many people live peacefully. Therefore I object on the grounds of
preventing public nuisance and maintaining public safety. We have two young children
and we chose to live in this area due to its peaceful ambience. It is within a short walking
distance from bars and restaurants but we never envisaged that a 3am licence would be
granted right underneath the building. Granting this licence would lead to drunken, noisy
and disruptive behaviour right on the doorstep of many people’s homes. 

Many thanks
Mrs Toni Newman

Levett Building 
EC1A 7BR

Sent from my iPhone




